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Y Pwyllgor Plant a Phobl Ifanc 

Children and Young People Committee 

 

Dear Mark 

 

Children and Young People Committee – Inquiry into Children’s Oral 

Health 

I am writing to inform you that, at its last meeting, the Children and Young 

People’s Committee agreed to launch a short inquiry into children’s oral 

health. Full details of the inquiry will be published on the Committee’s 

website in due course—  

http://www.senedd.assemblywales.org/mgCommitteeDetails.aspx?ID=224  

Whilst the subject matter of the inquiry falls within the remit of the Children 

and Young People’s Committee, I appreciate it is something that members of 

the Health and Social Care Committee may be interested in. With that in 

mind, I am happy to share any evidence we receive with your Committee, and 

would welcome any members of your Committee who would like to 

participate in our oral evidence sessions early in the autumn term. Do get in 

touch with me, or with the Clerk, Sarah Beasley, if you would like to discuss 

further. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Christine Chapman 

Chair 

 

Mark Drakeford AM 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee  
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